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People drive cars. 

Every gallon of gas puts 18.8 pounds of CO2 into the 
atmosphere. 
 

Add 4 CO2 molecules. 

 
 People ride bikes and walk. 

Biking and walking put no extra CO2 into the air, 
and it keeps you in good shape! 
 

Add no CO2 molecules. 

 
People cut down trees. 

Trees are needed to remove CO2 from the air during 
photosynthesis. Having fewer trees on Earth means 
more CO2 in our air. 
 

Add 4 CO2 molecules. 

 
People throw stuff away. 

All stuff breaks down over time. As it sits in the 
landfill, it releases carbon dioxide, methane, and 
other gases into the air. 
 

Add 2 CO2 molecules. 

 
People plant trees. 

Trees remove CO2 from the atmosphere during 
photosynthesis.  
 
 

Remove 2 CO2 molecules. 

 
People waste electricity. 

People leave on lights when not needed. They use 
more air conditioning and heating than they really 
need. They leave technology turned on when not in 
use. 

Add 2 CO2 molecules. 

 
People recycle. 

Recycling materials such as paper, glass, metal and 
plastic uses less energy than making brand new 
products. 
 

Add no CO2 molecules. 

 
People reduce their energy use at home. 

People replace their regular light bulbs with LED 
bulbs. They turn off lights, and use less air 
conditioning and heating. They turn off technology. 

 
Add no CO2 molecules. 

 
People support climatologists. 

People listen to climate scientists because they are 
the experts. They support their work to reduce the 
amount of greenhouse gases going into the air, and 
sequester the CO2 that is already in the air. 
 

Remove 4 CO2 molecules. 

 
People support environmental laws. 

People support laws that protect our air, land, and 
water from becoming poisoned, and work to 
remove the harmful pollutants that are already in 
our air, land, and water.  
 

Remove 4 CO2 molecules. 
 

 

http://www.kottiecb.com/

